WESTBURY-SUB-MENDIP

ANNUAL PARISH
MEETING

Wednesday 18 May 2016
7.30pm in the Village Hall

AGENDA  
1. Apologies for absence

2. To confirm the Minutes of the previous Annual Parish Meeting held on 15 April 2015
3. Report by the Chairman of the Parish Council

4. Report by the County Councillor
5. Report by the District Councillor
6. Report from the Village Hall Committee

7. Report from the Robert Glanvile Playing Field Committee
8. Report from the Neighbourhood Plan Working Group

9.    ‘Mendip Hills AONB’,
Planning Issues for the Future and for Neighbourhood Plans
Presented by Paul Bryan, Planning Officer and Acting Chief Executive (Paul Bryan is unwell, and sends apologies)
Residents are invited to bring photographs or descriptions of views in or from the AONB and village which they value
10. Any Other Business

Followed by refreshments

Tony Shepherd
Chairman of Westbury Sub Mendip Parish Council

